
386 Main Street Site Plan Revision

Good Morning Mr. Buckland,
 
We have received the latest site plan revision dated 9/21/23 for 386 Main Street. The current submittal meets all the requirements regarding fire department
access per 527 CMR 1.00, NFPA 1. We have no additional comments.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Christopher Callinan
Captain Fire Prevention
Wareham Fire Department
273 Main Street
Wareham, MA 02571
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To:Kenneth Buckland <kbuckland@wareham.ma.us>;

Cc:Sonia Raposo <sraposo@wareham.ma.us>; Sam Iamele <Siamele@jceng.org>;


